
Volunteer Opportunities 
 
 
Education of young children is a partnership between parents and the school. Parents play an 
integral role at the school. When parents contribute their time, talents, or materials, it serves to 
promote a sense of community and upgrades the quality of our students’ experience. To 
maximize the school’s limited resources, there is an annual commitment of 20 hours of service to 
school per family, or a fee of $10 per hour in place of this service. 
 
There are a variety of opportunities to fulfill this requirement. Examples include: attending 
meetings and participating in the PTO (Parent Teacher Organization), its committees and 
activities, particularly fundraising events; chaperoning field trips; playground coverage for 
teacher’s meetings; assisting teachers with materials preparation; assistance in the classroom 
reading with students; sharing/presenting to the class on a curriculum topic, etc. Other ideas and 
opportunities will be announced in weekly letters, newsletters and on the website. 
 


